
UPDATE TO PRODUCT BULLETIN PMB2103 

Title:   Brushless Motor, SPX FLOW Rail Systems Clamplock Power Pack 

Product Line:   Rail Systems - Clamplock 

Date:  Jan 19, 2022 

Product Affected: Clamplock system power packs using brushless motor P/No A103190-110 

Power Pack Model Numbers affected: 

A101970-7-110 A101970-25-110 

A101970-8-110 A101970-26-110 
A101970-12-110 A101970-31-110 

A101970-13-110 AP103935-1-110 
A101970-20-24 

Further to our previous Product Bulletin (attached) regarding obsoletion of the Brushless Motor P/No 
A103190-110 used within the above Clamplock Power Packs, we have since been working closely with the 
Manufacturer to re-establish the existing motor supply. We are pleased to say that we have been 
successful in securing future supplies and are currently in the process of finalizing the on-going supply 
detail with the manufacturer.

Best Regards, 

David Campbell 
Global Product Director – Rail Systems 
SPX FLOW, Inc 



PRODUCT BULLETIN 

Title:   Brushless Motor Obsolescence, SPX FLOW Rail Systems Clamplock Power Pack 

Product Line:   Rail Systems - Clamplock 

Document #:   PMB2103 

Date:  Nov 22, 2021 

Product Affected: Clamplock system power packs using brushless motor P/No A103190-110 

Power Pack Model Numbers affected: 

A101970-7-110 A101970-25-110 

A101970-8-110 A101970-26-110 
A101970-12-110 A101970-31-110 

A101970-13-110 AP103935-1-110 
A101970-20-24 

Distribution: Distributors, Field Sales

Description: Due to material obsolescence within the Clamplock system power pack motor 

assembly, SPX FLOW can no longer provide the above-mentioned Power Packs 

containing the A103190-110 Brushless Motor. At this point, SPX cannot offer an 
equivalent to this motor unit, however we are working with the manufacturer to 

provide a future solution. 

Effective Date: Immediately. Note that any motors that are currently held in inventory can be used 

until stock is exhausted.  

Contact: For questions regarding the obsolescence of the above Motor, please contact your 
local sales representative, customer service representative, or the Product 
Management Team 

Best Regards, 

David Campbell 
Global Product Director – Rail Systems 
SPX FLOW, Inc 


